Special Primary Election

The recent Special Primary Election for U.S. House of Representatives in Palm Beach County was safe, smooth and successful, thanks to the voters of Congressional District 20, the dedication of our hard-working poll workers and staff, and the professionalism of the candidates and their campaigns. Feedback we have received from voters regarding their experience at the polls was overwhelmingly positive, which was incredibly encouraging given the ongoing pandemic and with many voters using ExpressVote to cast their ballot early for the first time ever. The final elections results can be found on the Florida Division of Elections website at floridaelectionwatch.gov/Home.

Adopt-A-Precinct

Our Elections Office sincerely appreciates our Adopt-A-Precinct (AAP) partners that helped make the Special Primary Election successful! Through the AAP program, local organizations can take part in the elections process by "adopting" a precinct and providing the staffing of civic-minded individuals who will conduct and maintain the integrity of the voting process. The program, while serving as an opportunity to raise money for your organization, is also a great team-building experience for your staff and volunteers. Visit VotePalmBeach.gov to understand how it works, the positions available, and to complete an interest form. You can also learn more by emailing judy@votepalmbeach.gov.

PALM BEACH COUNTY VOTER STATISTICS

PALM BEACH COUNTY REGISTERED VOTERS

402,197 **DEMOCRATS** 280,088 **REPUBLICANS** 295,193 **OTHER** 977,478 **TOTAL**

*as of 11/17/2021

www.VotePalmBeach.gov

Main Office: 240 South Military Trail, West Palm Beach FL 33415 P.O. Box 22309, West Palm Beach, FL 33416 P: (561) 656-6200 | F: (561) 656-6287